New Mexico

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Aztec, New Mexico

September 4, 1957

Western Drilling Company
7114 Central, 3.E.
Albuguerque, New Mexico

Att: Mr, Ben Donegan
Dear 8ir:
We have received a copy of the Notice of Intention to Drill from the
U.8.0.8, Office in Farmington on your #1 Magnolia-Navajo well,located
330 feet from the South and Bast lines of Section 32-29N-16W.
We note that you have spaced the well according to the oil well
spacing rules but have dedicated 160 acres, which would be a correct
acreage dedication for a gas well.

Will you please re-submit Form C-128 dedicating 40 acres to this
well, which would be the proper dedication for a wilddat oil well.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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